

Bothwell Road Swindon SN3 3EZ

T: 01793 536494

Principal: Lee Edmonds

E: head@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk

www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk

Wednesday 8th September 2021

## Newsletter Term 1

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are thrilled to welcome the children back and are both looking forward to this year. It is wonderful to return with some sense of normality, but of course we are still being vigilant and children are encouraged to wash their hands regularly as well as using the hand gel located around the school.

Our topic for this term is, 'The World's Worst Teacher'. We felt that this was a brilliant topic to start the year with as it is fun, light-hearted and a book that the children can use for some fantastic writing outcomes. In History this term, we will be focusing on Civil Rights which will be interesting for the children to learn about the changes and challenges that have happened throughout time.

Our value for this term is respect and we will be completing lots of work on this in class. We will also return to our weekly values assembly, so children will hear different stories associated with the termly value and learn more about it.

Year 5 will be starting Mini Police this term which we know they will be keen to tell you about. They will be helping out in the community as well as completing some work focused on the meaning of being a good citizen.

We hope that the children settle well into their new classrooms and as always, welcome any questions which you may have. We are both around at the beginning of school and at the end of the school day.

Please note our PE days are every Monday and Tuesday.

Kind regards,

Mrs Maher and Mr Bullas

